
 

 

 

 

 

Summer 2019 

 

Hi Wakesports 5 RAD Camper, 

My name is Liesl Schnibbe and I’m Big Lake Youth Camp’s associate director. You’re 

registered for RAD Wakesports 5 during August 4-11, 2019, and I’m excited that you’ve chosen 

to spend a week of your summer with our RAD team! 

Big Lake has all the latest equipment you’ll need to have an enjoyable week of wakesport fun. 

You’ll be able to participate in wakeboarding, waterskiing, wake-surfing, and even barefooting, 

if you want to give it a go! All you need to bring with you is listed in the “Packing List” section 

of the Parent Pack. If you’d like to bring your own wakeboard, gloves, or wetsuit, you are 

welcome to; all personal gear must be inspected by Big Lake’s RAD staff before it is used. 

Before you come, we suggest conditioning your arms and legs in anticipation of learning all 

these new and fun activities! 

If you have any questions concerning your RAD camp, please let me know. 

I look forward to seeing you this summer! 

Sincerely, 

 

Liesl Schnibbe 

Associate Director 

Big Lake Youth Camp 

liesl@biglake.org 


